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We are starting a new outreach program called “Cuppa & Chat” to be held on the 
second Tuesday of each month from 10am until 12pm commencing on 11 June. It is 
an informal gathering where members of our community can meet new people and 
have a chat with friendly faces over a relaxing cup of tea or coffee. There will be a 
small charge of $5 to cover costs. A big thank you to Wendy Eade for leading this 
initiative. Everyone welcome!  
 
Plans are in progress for our Bolwarra Spring Fair this year and we are looking at a 
date in late October.  If you have any ideas or thoughts on what we can do to add to 
this community event, please talk to one of our Leaders or Property Committee 
members.  
 
Reminder our Church 178 year Anniversary Celebration will be held on Sunday 26 
May with a special morning tea after church.  
 
We welcome home John and Beryl Wakefield after spending some time in the UK 
with family following the passing of Beryl's brother. We offer our condolences and 
prayers to the family.  
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